
Generac Holdings Inc. Announces Withdrawal of Secondary Offering Due to Market Conditions

November 26, 2012

WAUKESHA, Wis.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Nov. 26, 2012-- Generac Holdings Inc. (NYSE: GNRC) (the “Company”) announced today that due to market
conditions, the secondary offering of shares of its common stock by certain selling stockholders, which the Company announced earlier today, is being
withdrawn from the marketplace.

About Generac

Since 1959, Generac has been a leading designer and manufacturer of a wide range of generators and other engine powered products. As a leader in
power equipment serving residential, light commercial, industrial and construction markets, Generac's power products are available through a broad
network of independent dealers, retailers, wholesalers and equipment rental companies. The Company markets and distributes its products primarily
under its Generac and Magnum brand names.
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